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(The Department of Marathi, GPCOE, celebrated ‘Reading Inspirational Day’ 

on 17 October 2022.On this occasion, the resource person was Mr. Deepak 

Kinjavadekar, a Grade 1 Teacher from Harmal Panchkroshi Higher Secondary 

School, Harmal. He delivered the keynote address on the ‘Importance of 

Reading in Education’ for the students.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(The Department of Marathi and Konkani in collaboration with the Directorate 

of Official Languages, The Government of Goa jointly organized a One-day 

workshop for students on the topic ‘Media Techniques and Employment 

Opportunities’ on 31 October 2022.) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(The Department of Marathi and Department of Education GPCOE in 

collaboration with Goa Marathi Academy celebrated ‘Marathi Bhasha Gaurav 

Din’ on 27 February 2023 at GPCOE. Chief guest of the occasion, Prof. Anil 

Samant delivered a talk on ‘Rich Tradition and Future of Marathi Language’ for 

the students.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(The Department of Marathi and Department of library GPCOE in collaboration 

with the Directorate of Official Languages Government of Goa, jointly 

organized a one-day national seminar on 4 March 2023 on the topic ‘Cultural 

and Linguistic Synthesis of Goa and Frontier Folklore’ at GPCOE, Harmal. 

Padmashri Shri. Vinayak Vishnu Khedekar was the chief guest as well as 

keynote speaker for the occasion and Dr. Taruja Bhosle was the Chief speaker 

for the seminar.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(The Department of Marathi Department of Education in collaboration with the 

Short-term Certificate Course Committee, organized a Marathi language skills 

development certificate course ‘Creative Writing and Calligraphy in Marathi’. 

The duration for this course was 30 hours from September 2022 to March 2023. 



The faculty members of the Marathi department, Dr. Geeta Yerlekar, Dr. 

Durgesh Majik, Dr. Bhakti Mahajan, and Mr. Sagar Davari, a faculty member 

from the Department of Education conducted the course.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(The Department of Marathi, Geography, and Hindi organized a study tour for 

the students of F.Y./S.Y./T.Y. and Fo.Y.B.A.B.Ed students from 14/12/2022 to 

18/12/2022. The place visited is Coorg, Madikeri Karnataka. This was an 

educational tour making it an opportunity for the students to attain good 

knowledge and get real-time exposure. The study tour refreshed the minds of 

the students and gave them an opportunity to connect with the natural 

environment and the world beyond the classroom teaching.) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(The Department of Marathi in collaboration with the Department of Hindi and 

English of GPCOEorganized a field Trip to ‘Kudal Maharashtra’ on 12th March 

2023 for the students of F.Y.to Fo. Y.B. A. B.Ed (Hindi, English, Marathi) 

students.) 

 


